
 

 Update: Release of SASSA Full-Time Shop Steward 

(FTSS) - Melanie Driver 
 

The PSA is pleased to inform members at Western Cape SASSA that Melanie Driver has been released 

as the PSA Western Cape SASSA FTSS, for the period 1 June 2025 to 30 June 2027. Melanie will be 

based at the PSA Office in Cape Town and her contact number is 081 016 4983. The PSA wishes her 

well in her role of protecting the rights and promoting the interests of all PSA members. 

 

PSA Labour Relations Officer: SASSA WC  

Anthea van Tonder has been now assigned to serve PSA members in SASSA as Labour Relations 

Officer. She will assist SASSA members with all individual or collective matters. Anthea can be contacted 

at Anthea.vantonder@psa.co.za. 

 

Members are encouraged to notify the PSA via their shop stewards at the various SASSA offices as 

issues arise. 
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